Séamus Moriarty,
Baile na bhFionnurach,
Dingle,
Co. Kerry
083-4827654

Byrne Wallace Recruitment,

29th October 2020


Re: Trainee Solicitor Application

Dear Ms Murray,

I am writing to express my interest regarding the trainee solicitor program advertised on your website. I have attached a copy of my CV. I am currently sitting my FE-1 examinations and expect to have all 8 completed by March 2021.

As noted on my CV I have been fortunate enough to gain practical work experience in recent summers during my time studying in third-level education. Expanding on my specific job descriptions, as already mentioned in my CV, I worked closely with senior partners and judges who were generous with their time and had a major influence in shaping my positive and refreshing attitude for the legal profession. I gained great exposure to courtroom proceedings, chamber discussions, pre-trial conferences, case development and fundamental research and writing skills. As a result I’m confident that I am a strong candidate for this position. 

Upon researching Byrne Wallace, I am excited about the prospect of pursuing a trainee program within a firm that has a strong learning and development culture, a reputation for being open and friendly and an environment that gives trainees an excellent opportunity to progress. Aditionally, my interest in law and business and Byrne Wallace’s presence as a leading Irish commercial law firm makes this an easy decision to apply.

I would welcome the opportunity to interview at your firm. I look forward to hearing from you at 083-4827654 or seamusmoriarty1996@gmail.com. 

 Yours sincerely,

Séamus Moriarty
